
Loft Permission Slip 

 
Dear Grownups, 
 
 If you’ve been in our classroom you may have noticed the 
reading loft I purchased several years ago.  This is a commercially 
built loft by a company called Timbernest.  The loft is typically 
designed and used for college dormitories. 
   In the classroom, the loft is used as a cozy nook for students to 
work.  They stretch out; both within and under, with clipboards, 
books, and papers.  Students appear to truly enjoy it and I feel 
comfortable learning promotes positive learning. 
 If you are comfortable having your child utilize the loft, please 
sign the permission slip below.  The class and I will process 
appropriate rules and behaviors to keep us safe while using it.  I have 
also forewarned students that not all grownups may feel comfortable 
with this and they need to respect your decision. 
 
******************************************************************************* 
I give permission for (my child) ________________________ to use 
the loft in Mrs. Buswell’s classroom.  I understand the loft is 
approximately 5 feet off the ground and has been constructed by a 
commercial company.  I also understand my child participated in 
developing the rules for loft use and I hold harmless Mrs. Buswell, 
Malletts Bay School, and the Colchester School District for any 
accident involving its use. 
 
_____________________________  __________________ 
My Signature      Date 


